
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The uThukela District Municipality wishes to inform residents / consumers that a 

Revenue Enhancement Project has been launched: 

1. To conduct assessments of the functionality  of pre-determined water meters; 

2. To verify and validate property owners information on the Municipality’s 

financial system; and 

3. To prioritise and cost the interventions required to be performed by the 

Municipality. 

This project will only be undertaken in certain areas of the District and the Project 

Team will visit the selected areas during the next few months in order to collect the 

data. The Team will then compile a Report on the findings that will be used to 

improve the current water meter billing system. 

We encourage residents to assist and co-operate with the Project Team as and 

when they visit your area. 

 

 


